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                                                                                                  Friday 12th April 2024 
 

Year 6 – Flamingo Land End of Year Visit 
 
 

Dear parents and carers, 
 

On Thursday 20th June, Year 6 will visit Flamingo Land for their end of school trip. 

Please arrive at school for registration at 8:15am, ready to leave for 8.30am prompt. Breakfast 

club is open from 7:45am and is free to all children.  We will depart Flamingo Land at 

4.00pm/4:30pm and anticipate to return to school for approximately 6.00pm, traffic depending.  

Children can wear non-uniform with sensible footwear. Please ensure pupils have sun-cream, a 

sun-hat, a thin water-proof coat and a re-usable water bottle.  

Children will need a packed lunch; this can be provided by school. 

The cost of the visit is £15 per child; the full cost of the visit has been heavily subsidised by 

school.   

The trip is now live on parent pay.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Lodge 

Headteacher  

 


